
Welcome 
to Year 1



Leadership Team

 Should you have any concerns, we, your class teachers 

are always here to help you. 

 The next person you could arrange to speak to is your 

Year Leader

 Finally, a member of the Senior Leadership Team will 

always be happy to help.

 Appointments can be made via the school office.

Mr Vernon
Headteacher

Mrs Dominey
Deputy 

Headteacher

Mrs Hancock
Year Leader

Mrs Foster
Assistant

Headteacher

Mrs Shotliff
Year Leader





L

Laetitia

= Joy

Why?

Children 

should enjoy 

school and 

love learning.

S

Sodalitas

= Companionship 

(togetherness)

Why?

Cooperation and 

collaboration are 

essential skills. 

Children need to 

feel they belong.

P

Proventus

= Growth / 

Success

Why?

Schools must 

set high 

aspirations & 

standards for 

progress.

M

Mollitiam

= Resilience

Why?

Children need 

to be positive 

in the face of 

adversity.



Learning muscles



The Curriculum
Our unique curriculum design and curriculum approach considers our 
local context and our pupils’ particular needs.  Our curriculum should 
enable our children to:
• build strong, knowledge-based semantic memories, store them in 

their long-term memory and be able to retrieve and use them as a 
situation arises.

• make strong connections within their learning that are durable and 
transferrable between contexts.

• think creatively and critically.
• innovate, solve problems and generate solutions.
• develop strong analytical skills.
• become emotionally literate and morally responsible citizens.

Subjects are taught through engaging topic contexts where 
possible, to inspire the children.   All subjects will be taught 
in classes with appropriate differentiation in place and 
support where needed. 
At times, some children may be identified to work in 
intervention groups to further support their learning. 



Curriculum... 
Below is an idea of the subject content we will be covering this year. 

If you have any expertise or resources you feel would benefit the below areas, 
please see your child’s class teacher! 

Spring Term
Toy story, Our world, 
Christianity, seasonal 

changes, animals 
including humans, 

keeping safe 

Autumn Term
Lytchett locals, 

Gunpowder plot, 
Christianity, the body, 
everyday materials, 

Me and my 
relationships

Summer Term
Explorers, Let’s go to 
the beach, Judaism, 

plants, seasonal 
changes, growing and 

changing 



Educational Visits

*Lytchett locals- walk around the local area. 
*Animal visit into school. 
*Trip to Sandbanks beach. 

Important Dates
• Individual Photos: Friday 20th September
• Open morning / evening for EYFS: Wednesday 2nd 

October
• Families Evening: Monday 21st October 15:45- 19:00 

and Wednesday 23rd October 15:45-18:00 



English
This term we will be using the following books to read and inspire 
writing:

Owl babies
Julian is a mermaid 
I want my hat back 

Jim and the beanstalk 
Farmer Duck 

The Bear and the Hare

How can you help?
• Listen to your child read, at least 3 times a week and record this in 

their school planner.
• Help your child to learn spellings.
• Help them learn their spellings by writing them too.



Planners

• Week by week record for reading
• Spellings listed

Please sign for checking for every 
Monday. 

Children must bring their Planner 
into school every day.



Positive Reinforcement - stars



Phonics and Reading  
• The children will have daily Phonics lessons following the Read Write Inc 

Scheme. 
• Children will be grouped in colours, depending on their phonetic knowledge
• Children will bring home a new Read Write Inc book at the end of every 

week. Along with this Read Write Inc book they will also bring home a 
Book Bag book. The sounds in this will be matched to the sounds in their 
Read Write Inc book. 

• The children will have been reading the Read Write Inc book during their 
phonics lessons. They are bringing it home to ‘show off’ their reading and 
improve fluency. 

• The children will get to visit the School Library every week! They will be 
changing their Love to Read book on Mondays.  

• We will check the children’s planners weekly on a Monday too. 
• Please make sure the reading folder, with planner and reading book are in 

school EVERY DAY. 
• Staff will read with the children and this will also be recorded in children’s 

planners. 
• Please read with your child frequently at home. This could be after school 

or in the morning. Set a regular time that works well for your family. 
• Please record this reading in your child’s planner. (see following slide)





Homework 

Reading: Every child should read at least 3x each 
week, recorded in their planner.

Spelling homework: Spellings will be set once a 
week and the children will be tested on them weekly. 
This will start after the Christmas holidays. 



Uniform







P.E.
Please make sure your child wears the correct 
PE kit to school on a Monday and Wednesday.

Please can you ensure that no earrings are worn 
on P.E days.  
If this is not possible, please provide children 
with tape to cover their earrings during PE.  
Watches will be removed.



Attendance



Attendance Gate shuts 

at 8:55



Attendance

Your child’s attendance % will be shared with you 
during each parents evening.
If you require any support or advice with 
attendance and punctuality, please contact the 
main office to arrange an appointment to see Mrs. 
McGrail, our Pastoral Care Worker.

We do not authorise holidays during term times 
except in exceptional circumstances and this is at 
the sole discretion of the headteacher. Details of 
this and of information in relation to issuing of fines 
and other processes that are initiated as a result of 
unauthorised absence are found in our policy, 
which is currently in draft form ahead of ratification 
from school governorship.



Who else can help?     LMPS Safeguarding Team

Mr Vernon        Mrs Dominey     Mrs McGrail       Mrs Foster        
    DSL                    DSL               DDSL              DDSL              

ELSA and Pastoral Team

Mrs Talbot     Mr Spence    Mrs Farwell     Mrs McGrail



E-Safety 
Children and young people today are using the immense 
power of digital media to explore, connect, create and 
learn in ways never imagined. With this power, young 
people have extraordinary opportunities, and yet they face 
many potential pitfalls.
What can you do to keep your children safe? 
You don’t need to be an expert on the internet to help keep 
your child safe online. The best advice is to keep children’s 
internet usage open and honest between them and yourselves. 

If you are concerned with your child’s safety online however 
please talk to them about it.

Do some research: saferinternet.org.uk; NSPCC.co.uk 

Talk to us, or our E-Safety Leader (Mrs Foster) and share your 
concerns and we can work together to support your child and 
yourselves.



Communication
The class teacher or a member of school staff will always 
be available to welcome children into school each 
morning.  You can mention brief messages to them during 
this time. However, in-depth discussions will need a 
meeting to be arranged via the school office.

You can either pop to the office to arrange an 
appointment, or email our team on 
office@lmpsdorset.co.uk and someone will get back to 
you.  Both telephone conversations and face to face 
meetings can be arranged. Alternatively, you can email 
the class teacher on:
dragonfly@lmpsdorset.co.uk
butterfly@lmpsdorset.co.uk

mailto:office@lmpsdorset.co.uk
mailto:dragonfly@lmpsdorset.co.uk
mailto:butterfly@lmpsdorset.co.uk


Finally…

We are extremely excited to start the new year 
with your children, and we aim to make it as 
fun and enjoyable for them as possible. We have 
already had such a positive start with the 
children and look forward to the year ahead ☺.

Thank you in advance for your continued 
support.

Mr Taylor and Miss Grant 
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